
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  City Council 

FROM: Sean Thuilliez, Chief of Police  

DATE July 19, 2022 

SUBJECT:  Beaumont Unified School District Fingerprinting Agreement 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The City of Beaumont Police Department (City) has been providing the Beaumont 

Unified School District (District) with livescan fingerprinting services since 2013.  The 

current annual agreement expires June 30, 2022.  The District has requested the 

approval of an agreement to continue these services through June 30, 2023. 

Fiscal Impact: 

The District agrees to compensate the City for services rendered in an amount not to 

exceed $16.00 per livescan for Beaumont residents and $25.00 per livescan for non-

residents.  The District has their own billing number for any additional fees that the 

Department of Justice charges. The Police Department invoices the District on a 

monthly basis for livescans preformed.  Livescan fingerprinting for the District and the 

public has brought a revenue source to the City of approximately $20,000 for the current 

and past fiscal years. 

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve the Agreement with the Beaumont Unified School District for livescan 

services. 

Attachments: 

A. Beaumont Unified School District Agreement 


